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FROM THE DIRECTOR’S DESK
Dear Parents and Esteemed Members

of the Page Schools Family,
 

As we journey through the f inal half of
this academic session, I remain deeply

proud of the vibrant energy and
learning that continues to thrive
across all levels of Page Schools.

 
 This month, our Early Years pupils

celebrated World Environment Day
through impactful activities like

cleaning, planting, and contributing
to environmental sustainability. 

We also proudly inaugurated the Green
Squad; a student-led initiative

championing eco-friendly habits and
climate responsibility.

 Our Year 6 pupils and year 9
students have completed their
Common Entrance and BECE

respectively and we’re hopeful for
outstanding results.

 
Our teachers were trained in cursive

handwriting and safeguarding,
reinforcing our commitment to

excellence and safety.
 
 

From the engaging excursion to the
train station for Early Years, the zoo
visit by Lower Primary, our learners

continue to connect classroom
knowledge with real-world

experiences. 

We also had the privilege of hosting
a beautiful Father’s Day Dinner,

celebrating the strength and love of
our Page Schools dads.

 
 With revision in full swing, I

encourage our learners to stay
focused and f inish strong. Thank

you to our ever-supportive parents,
committed staff, and amazing

students.
 

Let’s keep pressing forward,
excellence is within reach.

Warm regards,
 

Gertrude Ogbeche (Mrs)
 



EARLY YEARS CORNER

We celebrated World
Environmental Day with

engaging, hands-on activities.
Our children learned the

importance of caring for our
planet, focusing on eco-friendly

practices like proper waste
disposal. The excitement was
palpable as each child got to

plant a seed, sparking joy and a
sense of responsibility for nature.

To broaden their horizons, we
organized a thrilling field trip to
the train station. This provided a
fantastic first-hand experience

with one of the various modes of
transportation. The highlight was

an exciting train ride from the
metro station to the airport,
where they keenly observed

passengers boarding and
alighting.

At Page Schools, we're
committed to providing fun,

engaging, and direct experiences
that help every child learn and

grow!

Nurturing Young
Environmentalists :



PRIMARY HUB

Pupils have resumed from the
mid-term break, and classes have
fully commenced. As we enter the
final stretch of the term, academic
and co-curricular activities are in
full swing to ensure a productive
conclusion.

In addition to regular classroom
learning, we are organizing
educational excursions to enrich
pupils’ learning experiences.
Years 1 to 3 Visited the zoo which
offered them  hands-on
opportunity to learn about animals
and their habitats.

Years 4 to 6 will be taking an
educational tour of the Central
Bank of Nigeria (CBN), where they
will gain insights into financial
systems and the role of the central
bank in the economy.

Our Year 6 pupils have completed
both the National Common
Entrance and PAGE Schools
Secondary exams. We are pleased
to announce that all passed the
PAGE exam, and we are hopeful for
excellent results from the Common
Entrance.



JUNIOR SECONDARY

Resumption for Second Half of the Term:
The second half of the term marked the beginning of the final
lap of the academic session. Students returned with renewed
enthusiasm, and the energy across the classes and enrichment
programs has been encouraging. Learning picked up in full
swing, with teachers and students engaging meaningfully in
both core subjects and club activities.

Assembly Presentation: Celebrating Public Service
In commemoration of World Civil Service Day, one of our
Assembly sessions focused on the theme: “The Importance and
Contributions of the Public Service.” It was a reflective and
interactive presentation, helping students understand the vital
role public service plays in nation-building and the values of
civic responsibility.

Revision Week:
As the term draws to a close, students and teachers have
entered an intensive revision phase. Lessons are being
reinforced, and additional support is being given to ensure
students are well-prepared for the upcoming end-of-term
examinations. There is a collective determination to raise the
bar of academic performance.
Admissions Ongoing
Admissions into JSS1 – SS1 are currently ongoing. We
encourage our esteemed parents, guardians, and supporters to
recommend Page Schools to family, friends, and neighbors
seeking quality and value-driven education.
Page Schools offers a nurturing environment, committed
teachers, and a balanced curriculum that supports holistic
development. Admissions remain open on a rolling basis to
welcome new learners into our community.



Page Schools Celebrates Dads in Grand
Style: 

Page Schools outdid itself this year with
a Father's Day celebration that truly

honored the unsung heroes in our lives!
The theme, "Dining with Our Dads," was

an evening of connection and joy.

From the moment guests arrived, the
air buzzed with excitement. The lovely

ambience mingled with the lively
chatter of happy families. The evening's

carefully curated program unfolded
seamlessly, keeping everyone engaged

and entertained.

The dance floor ignited and Laughter
echoed as dads and their partners

showed off their moves, proving that
the spark is still very much alive.

The karaoke session was a journey
down memory lane, with families

belting out old-school classics, every
performance was met with enthusiastic
applause, turning the hall into a vibrant

concert arena!

A truly impactful moment of the
evening was our thought-provoking

panel session. Titled "Strict vs.
Permissive: Finding Your Parenting

Sweet Spot," this discussion delved into
the nuances of parenting styles,

offering valuable insights and sparking
lively conversations among parents. It
was a rare opportunity to learn, share,

and grow together.

More than just a party, this gathering
was a profound expression of

appreciation for our fathers. It was a
heartfelt acknowledgment of their

tireless efforts, unwavering support,
and invaluable contributions to our

lives. 



Inauguration of the Green Squad:
Students Leading the Eco Charge

Page Schools proudly inaugurated
the Green Squad; a student-led

movement committed to building
a greener, healthier future. From

ditching single-use plastics to
conserving water and energy,

these young change-makers are
embracing sustainable habits and

inspiring others to do the same.
The future is green, and it begins

with the Green Squad!
.

Empowering Educators: 

we believe continuous professional
development is key. This month, our

teachers underwent hands-on
training in cursive handwriting

instruction, equipping them with
tools to improve learners’ writing

fluency and legibility. 

They also received vital updates on
safeguarding practices, reinforcing

our commitment to providing a safe,
supportive learning environment for

every child.



UPCOMING PAGE SCHOLS EVENT
                                                                              

"Front Desk Corner: Keeping You Informed"

As we continue our journey towards excellence, the Front Desk
remains at the heart of Page Schools, ensuring smooth

communication and a welcoming environment for all. From
answering inquiries to supporting parents and visitors, we are

dedicated to providing excellent service. 

Admission is still in progress, and we look forward to welcoming more
learners to our vibrant community. Let’s continue to work together

and make each day a success!

Here are the upcoming events to help you stay informed.

14th July: upper primary Excursion

16th July: Finale Maths competition

20th July: Festival of Music and Arts

24th July: Graduation



PHOTO SPLASH

Our Gems of the month; celebrating
pupils and students who have done
exceptionally well in the month of

June


